
June 27, 2014 

 

INVITATION TO SUBMIT: INNOVATIONS 2015  

 

Dear Colleague:  

  

This is a special invitation for you to submit a chapter to Innovations 2015 which is scheduled 

for publication in July, 2015. As the next issue in the the iNEER Innovations series, Innovations 

2015 is dedicated to chronicling worldwide innovations in engineering education and research, 

with a broad coverage of contemporary issues in engineering education and research. All papers 

in this hardcover archival series are peer-reviewed. The last edition, Innovations 2014, was 

published in June, 2014. If you wish to obtain information about this book or any other previous 

edition in the series, or simply to purchase a copy of this book or any other past issue of the 

series, please visit:  http://www.ineer.org/iNEERPapers/Welcome.htm. 

  

Now, it is my pleasure to extend to you a special invitation to contribute a chapter to this 

upcoming book. Entitled Innovations 2015, the 2015 edition of the iNEER Innovations Series 

will be published in the summer of next year.  

  

If you are interested in contributing a chapter to Innovations 2015, please reply to this e-mail so 

we can get started. I will respond by giving you further details, including a template for 

formatting your paper. Please note that, all authors are required to share in the cost of producing 

the book, so there is a page charge of US$90 per page for all manuscripts, payable prior to start 

of peer review but fully refunded for any paper that is not accepted. 

  

I hope to hear from you. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Win Aung, Ph.D., Dr.h.c. 

Principal Editor, Innovations Series 

Secretary-General 

iNEER 

Potomac, MD 20854, USA 

waung@ineer.org 

www.ineer.org 
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